Report on the Bath City FC Interim Board Meeting
4 February 2021
(Video/Conference call)

Attendees: Nick Blofeld (Chair), Jon Bickley, Cheryl Bradley, Matt Falk, Shane Morgan, Andrew Pierce, John Reynolds, Joy Saunders, Paul Williams 
Observers: Bob Chester, Chris Coles, Paul Brotherton

1. Proposals from the National League for Suspending the Season 

The Board met to ratify the previous discussions around this Saturday’s upcoming home match v Ebbsfleet, and whether to continue with our decision not to play it (or other subsequent games) in light of hoped-for intervening discussions with other clubs and any updated instructions from the League. Unfortunately there has been no real clarity to emerge over the week across the other clubs, with a variety of different public positions, and fewer clubs than we had hoped joining a public, signed joint declaration. 
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It was unanimously agreed that for reasons of consistency with our public position, and financial prudence, we would not go ahead with any more games, despite the possible risk of sanctions. 

ACTION: Jon & Nick to draft announcement that we will not play “until further notice”. 
ACTION: Paul to notify playing staff 

2. Redevelopment 

Nick reported that he and Chris had had the opportunity to speak with Greenacre and their new investment partner and that it had been a positive and reassuring conversation. Regarding the B&NES local plan consultation response, it was agreed that a joint response was the right approach and Planning Consultants are in the process of drafting same, with input from all partners. Joy indicated that she believed that individual residents’ responses would also be potentially relevant. Chris noted consultation deadline of 18 February, just two weeks away. 

ACTION: Nick to circulate previously-drafted consolidated comments for individuals to submit, and to ensure the developers’ joint response is lodged on time, having been reviewed by the Redevelopment Group. 

3. AOB 

Jon highlighted the success of last night’s Meet the Manager event. He commended Jerry for his positive and professional performance, and noted how the supporter feedback regarding the League situation had been overwhelmingly positive and supportive. 

Date of Next Meeting: TBA
